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			Hello Bowlers,

We are starting our new year of Pie & Soup Days on Thursday 6th May. Yes – It’s the first Thursday of the Month with the exception of July 8th.
So get yourself and partner (single entries accepted) organised for the First one on Thursday 6th May 2021 starting at 10.00 am. Lodge your entries with the club either by phone (83371251), return e-mail (manager@paynehambowlingclub.org.au) or simply enter you team on the notice board at the club.
 
Good prize money, good value raffle and a lovely lunch. The soup is magnificent and goes well with the pie or if your wish the good old SA pie floater.
 
Have two games of pairs (2-4-2), First game 15 ends followed after lunch with 14 ends. An early finish so you can beat the traffic home. Casual dress. 
  
 

 
Jeff Haylock
Tournament Manager
 
 






		Our Pie and Soup Flier
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